
 

 
 

 
Teaching, Learning & Relevance 

● The PreACT was administered on April 9th and the Forward Exam took place over the 
course of two days, April 10th and 11th.  There was extensive training and preparation 
that took place in order to run a successful assessment environment.  Test 
administration ran smoothly and observations were noted for next year.  Thank you to all 
staff who helped in creating a positive testing environment. 

● Advanced Placement course exams are taking place throughout May.  Exams are now 
administered electronically, with one course being hybrid.  Students scoring at or above 
benchmark will be able to submit exam scores to universities for college credits.  
Advanced Placement courses offered at THS are:  Biology, Psychology, US History, 
Macroeconomics, Literature & Composition, PreCalculus, and Calculus (Statistics 
2025-26). 

● Project Lead The Way (engineering courses) will be administering their end-of-course 
exams.  Students scoring at or above benchmark will be able to submit exam scores to 
universities for college credits.  Many universities offer local benefits such as waived 
application fees, scholarships, advanced standing, and priority admissions acceptance. 

● Dual credit courses with Nicolet College and Northcentral Technical College will be 
coming to a close in May.  Students will complete final assessments and course 
requirements before the end of the semester.  Students will receive high school credit 
along with credit documented on a college transcript to be used throughout the 
Wisconsin University and Technical College systems and beyond. 

 
The Whole Student 

● The Class of 2026 hosted Prom at THS on April 5th.  The Grand March took place in the 
Auditorium with the public in attendance.  This was followed by the dance in the THS 
Cafe.  It was a great night with over 125 students attending.  Thanks to the Junior Class 
Officers and advisers for their hard work planning the event. 

● As a part of Appreciation Week celebrated May 5th - 11th, staff also wanted to show 
appreciation for students.  FBLA facilitated the coordination of activities for the students 
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and sign. Some of these activities included 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament, bowling, 
culinary, Innovations Lab, card games, art enrichment, community bike ride, video game 
tournaments and more. 

 
District Workforce 

● Staff who teach dual credit courses have begun preparing for next school year.  Staff 
attended a day of training on April 23 at Nicolet College, where they work directly with 
college instructors to review course expectations and curriculum.  Others are also 
working with NTC with similar processes and will attend training later in August.  These 
processes are required to maintain staff credentials to teach dual credit courses. 

● Staff Appreciation was celebrated the week of May 5 - 11 with the help of many of our 
organizations. The Student Council took the lead in determining a theme and 
coordinating something each day to show their appreciation. This year’s theme was 
“Travel” and all treats and decorations revolved around this theme. The week culminates 
with Friday afternoon enrichment activities created and led by staff.  

 
End of the Year - Seniors 

● May 21 - Annual Senior Service Project 
● May 21 - Co-curricular Awards Ceremony, 6:00 PM 
● May 21 - Senior Scholarship Awards Ceremony, 7:00 PM 
● May 23 - Senior Last Day.  Locker Cleanout, Graduate Celebration Walk, Rehearsal, etc 
● May 23 - Graduation Ceremony, 7:00 PM 
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